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Today, several media outlets covered a Metro event to announce the beginning of the Freeway Beautification Project dedicated to mitigate graffiti, remove debris and enhance landscape on the SR-110 and SR-710 freeways. Metro Board Chair and City of Lakewood councilmember Diane DuBois mentioned that it is important that these freeways be kept clean and properly maintained so thousands of motorists who use them every day can reach their destinations without delay. Also at the event were Caltrans District 7 Acting Director Carrie Bowen, California Highway Patrol (CHP) Captain Greg Hammond and Metro Deputy CEO Paul Taylor, who was the master of ceremony. News media attending the event  included the Los Angeles Times, Sing Tao Newspapers, Korea Daily News, KABC-TV, NTD-TV, Sky Link-TV, 18LA-TV, USC Annenberg School of Communications, Chinese Daily News and World Journal. Stories will run today and tomorrow.
Destination Discount: Eagle Rock Music Festival - This Saturday, October 5, 2013
Go Metro to the 15th annual Eagle Rock Music Festival on Saturday, October 5, 2013. The free community festival in the heart of Eagle Rock will feature more than 35 bands and other entertainment from 4:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. While the event is free to the public, Supporter and VIP level tickets are available, providing concert-goers with FastTrack entrance, the download of a compilation of songs by the festival bands, and other goodies. Through Metro’s Destination Discounts, concert-goers can save on their Supporter and VIP tickets. To view the complete story posted on The Source, please click here. To learn about how to take advantage of this and other great Metro Destination Discounts, please click here. 
Expo Phase 2 Construction Notice
Bridge Falsework Installation
As part of the construction of Phase 2 of the Expo Light Rail Line, work crews will temporarily close Pico Boulevard for bridge falsework installation in the City of Los Angeles. The work is being managed and performed by the Expo Phase 2 design-build contractor Skanska-Rados Joint Venture (SRJV), and its subcontractors. Construction activities will take place along Pico Boulevard between Sawtelle Boulevard and Gateway Boulevard. Construction work is scheduled to begin on Sunday, October 6, 2013 and continue through Thursday, October 31, 2013 from 9:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. To view the complete construction notice, please click here. 
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